
Dear Mr. & Mrs. XXXXXX,

This letter is to inform you that your participation in the Plebes Sponsor Program 

has been terminated by order of the Commandant of Midshipmen.  Please return 

your ID card (DBIDS) to Ms. Rose Clark via mail at:

USNA Sponsor Program

Mail Stop 3A, Bancroft Hall

101 Buchanan Road 

Annapolis, Maryland 21402

Or immediately to one of the gate guards here at the Naval Academy.

For any questions or concerns, please contact Commander Brian Mello, 

Commandant Operations Officer at (410) 410-7125 or by email at: 

mello@usna.edu.

                                                                          Sincerely,

                                                                           R. B. CHADWICK

                                                                           Captain, U.S. Navy

                                                                           Commandant of Midshipmen


